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A certain questionnaire, dealing with personal sexual habits, has been distributed to 
a number of the student body. I would question the validity of the questionnaire . 
The 'researcher' uses, as justification for his unauthorized manner of approach, the 
fact that, had he tried to obtain permission for his "anthropological-psychologicalrr 
study_ it would have been refused. I doubt that permission would not have been 
granted for serious research, in view of the fact that supposedly "the College name 
will not be associated in any way with the study." The •researcher's' reasoning does 
not sound credible. 

For myself, I do not care to fill out and return the questionnaires. The questions 
themselves do not scare me off, but I simply do not understand the motives of the 
'researcher', whose qualifications, incidentally, have not been supplied. 

I would strongly suggest the students discriminate in their decisions to answer this 
questionnaire. It is not inconceivable that under some ciruumstances an approach 
such as this could screen a sophisticated and somewhat cruel panty-raid . 
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